
Millersville University is currently working with a consulting firm to conduct a 
space utilization study.  The space utilization study includes the Student Memorial 
Center (SMC).  The firm will make a series of recommendations to assist the 
University in maximizing the SMC’s full potential to meet our growing needs.  As a 
result, it is very likely that a realignment of space within the SMC will occur by the 
start of the next academic year.  It is also possible that some areas within the 
building could be remodeled to create new opportunities for students and 
organizations. 
 
I will be arranging several meetings to gather additional input from you, our 
students, on the realignment of space within the SMC.   
 
The meetings will be held on Thursday, April 13 during Common Hour (12:05 pm-
1:10 pm) in the Student Memorial Center, Room 118 and on Wednesday, April 26 
at 5:00 pm-6:00 pm in the Student Memorial Center, Room 118. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you.        
 
 

Brian P. Hazlett  Vice President 
Student Affairs & Enrollment Management  
 


